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Public camping needs to stay criminalized and more importantly enforced to ensure 

public areas are able to be navigated and safe for the public, we cannot have the 

decline of our common areas continue as they become residential areas for the 

unhoused population. Services should be provided but if they are not accepted, 

citations need to be issued. 


